
INVITATION TO A 
COMMUNITY CONSULTATION EVENT

			 
On behalf of Vernon & Co., Johnson Mowat wish 
to invite you to a community consultation event to 
inform you of the future development proposals for 
land at Rowden Lane, Hampsthwaite. It is anticipated 
that an outline planning application will be submitted 
in due course for up to 150 new homes. 

The event is an opportunity to view the plans and 
discuss the proposals with representatives from the 
development team. 

A full set of the plans and exhibition information will 
be provided on the Johnson Mowat website along 
with an electronic feedback form from the 20th July 
onwards. Please visit:

www.johnsonmowat.co.uk/consultations/
or email hello@johnsonmowat.co.uk

You will also be able to leave written comments at 
the venue with one of the team members. We will be 
accepting comments on the development proposals 
until the 10th August.

PTO for Location Plan
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Thursday 20th July 2017
This is a drop-in event between the hours of
4.00pm and 8.00pm at:

Hampsthwaite Memorial Hall
Hollins Lane
Hampsthwaite
HG3 2EY

Where are we?

Event location

N
Application Site

Stonebridge Homes 
Application Site

David Wilson Homes 
Development Site
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